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Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that today, we have shared a Patron’s Collection Sheet with the students as part 
of an initiative to support wildlife conservation. Our goal is to adopt a magnificent leopard from the Katraj Zoo, 
and we need your help! 

Please encourage your child to reach out to as many people as possible during the Diwali break to collect funds 
for this noble cause. We kindly request that you help them keep the collected money safe, and they can bring 
both the money and the Patron’s Collection Sheet to school once we reopen. 

Rupee by rupee, we are confident that together, the children will be able to raise a significant amount to 
contribute to this wonderful initiative. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 
Thanks and Regards 
  

Ruchi Masih 

Ryan International Academy Bavdhan 
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